
From: Garrity, Paula 
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2014 11:44 AM 
To: Gordon, Judy 
Cc: Dingbaum, Stephen; Zane, Steven; OIS Ticket Maintenance; Yimam, Menelik; 

Nilsson, Kourtney; Le, Hong; Rheaume, Cynthia 
Subject: G20130844: STATUS OF RECOMMENDATIONS: INDEPENDENT EVALUATION 

OF THE NRC'S IMPLEMENTATION OF THE FEDERAL...  
Attachments: MEMO OIG-13-A-03.pdf; ENCLOSURE OIG-13-A-03.docx 
 
Judy, 
 
Please see the attached response to Ticket #G20130844 (OEDO-14-00506), Status of 
Recommendations:  Independent Evaluation of NRC’s Implementation of the Federal 
Information Security Management Act for Fiscal Year 2012, (OIG-13-A-03).  This response 
(ADAMS Package #ML13338A162) has been approved by Jim Flanagan (OIS) and Tom Rich 
(CSO). 
 
This response closes the OIS action for G20130844 and OIS-2013-0351. 
 
As always, please feel free to call if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Paula 
 
Paula A. Garrity 
IT Specialist (Program Manager) 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Information Services 
IT/IM Portfolio Management & Planning Division 
Investment & Program Management Branch 
Location:  OWFN-06-C12 
Phone:     (301) 415-5960  
 


